
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 30, 1996 

 

Ms. Stephanie Fawcett 

Archivist, Foreign Policy Staff 

John Fitzgerald Kennedy Library 

Columbia Point 

Boston, Massachusetts 02125 

 

Re: Receipt of Department of Justice Microfilm 

 

Dear Stephanie: 

 

This letter acknowledges receipt of 44 rolls of Department of Justice microfilm.  The Roll numbers 

we received are the same as those listed on the Classified Document Accountability Record that 

accompanied the microfilm.   I have enclosed a copy of the ARRB inventory of the microfilm, 

including a brief description of each film’s content, as stated on the box label.  As you requested, we 

will notify you if the ARRB takes any steps to remove any restrictions or declassify the material 

contained on the microfilm.   

 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jeremy Gunn 

Associate Director of Research and Analysis 

 

Enclosure 


